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Monthly Gathering 

50/50 Winner 

?******? 

Chapter T Staff: 
Chapter T Director: Linda & Clark Clemens \ lmcleme@gmail.com   
Asst. Director: Mike & Marybeth Ritenour \ maltagdes61@gmail.com  
Treasurer: Jack & Joan Bisgrove 315-339-2452 \ bisgrove@twcny.rr.com  
Tech advisor: Mike Ritenour \ wmlrmg@gmail.com 
Newsletter editor: Jim & Trish Thayer \ jthayer12@gmail.com  
2019 Chapter Couple: Mike & Marybeth Ritenour  
MEC: Marybeth Ritenour \ maltagdes61@gmail.com 
Recording Secretary:  Kathy DeGroff \ kdegroff64@yahoo.com 
Sunshine Coordinator: Janice Zamorski \ jrz322@yahoo.com   
Webmaster: Clark Clemens \ cwcleme@twcny.rr.com 
Ride Coordinators: Dan Brown 
Photographer: Open  

DIRECTOR of GWRRA: Jere & Sherry Goodman 

Rider Education Director: Susan & George Huttman 
 

NEW YORK DISTRICT STAFF : 

District Director:—Ted & Janice Zamorski 

Asst. District Directors: E. TBA 

Asst. District Directors: W. Roger & Arlene Connelly  

District Rider Educators Cliff and Nancy Schaal 716-397-9212  

Asst. District Rider Educators Rick Reardon 315-382-8302  

District CPR/First Aid Coordinators  Keith and Elaine Price 

University Coordinators: Eileen & Tim Guile 

District Choy Coordinators: Pete & Marielle StAmour  

District Coy Coordinators: Pete & Angela Wingerter 

District Couple of the Year: Mark & Brenda Peterson 

District MEC: Trish & Jim Thayer 

District Treasurer:  Donna Cork  

Newsletter Editor: Gary & Donna Cork 

District Webmaster: Clark & Linda Clemens 
https://www.facebook.com/nygwrra  

Checkout the 
Latest News from the N.Y. District:  
http://gwrra-ny.org/news.htm 

& GWRRA National’s Newsletters 
http://gwrra.org/enewsletters.html 

4 Cash 

Points 
As of  5/1/20 

We have 4 points 

GWRRA NY Chapter ñTò  
 June, 2020 Newsletter 

 
http://www.gwrra-nyt.org/ 

Chapter T meets at Floôs Dinner, St. Rt.31, Canastota, NY  
(about 1.5 mi. west of Rt.13 intersection)  

Gathering at Jan-March 10:30 for brunch and April-Nov 9:30 For breakfast 

Come join us for Breakfast with the gathering to follow. 

Birthdays: 

May 9 Bev Brownell 

May 12 Clark Clemens 

May 27 Trish Thayer  

June 14 Ted Zamorski 

June 19 Will Williams 
 

Anniversaries: 
June 2-89 Mike & Betty Goldsworthy 

June 17-1994 Jim & Trish Thayer 

June 27-1970 Dave & Linda Fletcher 

 

Congratulations to All! 
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H ello GWRRA members. Our Life is still on hold. 

We hope this small article finds all our GW 

families in good health.  With that being said, cannot 

wait to see ya again and it better be soon because I'm becoming irritated with with-

drawal symptoms from not seeing my friends. 

God Bless and stay safe 
Linda and Clark 

A Message from GWRRA NY Chapter T 

To all our GWRRA Friends & Families. 

Hope and Prayers for all of you to stay safe and healthy 

during these uncertain times. 

Thank you for your past & future support of all our 

 newsletter sponsors. 

May we all emerge from this stronger and wiser. 

Chapter T  s 
Director  s Corner 

Linda & Clark Clemens  
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Upcoming Events: 

Due to the CoVid-19 all Current Gwrra 

events and live training have been   

canceled until further notice. 

2015 Can-Am  
Spyder RT Limited 

with Trailer  
 

$15,000.00 
Low miles 

Under 23K 

Many, Many Extras 
Including: 

Heated Ultimate 2 tone seat & 

Heated Passenger Backrest. 

Factory CB radio & Garman 

ZUMO 590 

Full frontal LED lighting. 

Front suspension upgrades 

A Must See to Appreciate. 

 

Contact: jthayer12@gmail.com  
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Frugal Rider 
MY WIFE AND  I spend an almost ridiculous 
amount of time riding, so you might think that we 
have considerable funds at our disposal to support 
such a lifestyle. We have developed what you 
might call a "system" that maximizes the time we 
can spend on the road with a minimum cash out-
lay. Much of which consists of things that seem 
obvious, and some that might appear too minimal 
to be of concern, but they all add up to considera-
bly more than you might imagine. For example: 

Traveling mostly in the summer months, having 
plenty of water to drink is a must, but single-
serving bottled water is ridiculously expensive. In 
those same coolers offering 12 ounce bottles for as much as two dollars each, there are often gallon jugs of water from the 
exact same suppliers, selling for less than a dollar. From 1 gallon we can rehydrate, fill our empty bottles and insulated 
travel mugs, and on hot days, soak down our cooling shirts. Seem like a small thing? It saves an average of $2.50 per 
stop, which is at least $5.00 per day. On a two-week ride that's $70.00, or nearly five full tanks of gas! 

SPEAKING OF GAS,  have you heard of "Gas Buddy?" It's a simple, free app for smart phones that can be used to find the 
best price for fuel within proximity of wherever you might be. Seems like a small thing? Studies show that within almost 
any populated area in the U.S., a gas price spread of $.60 per gallon within a five mile radius is normal. 

My bike has a 6.5-gallon tank that I normally fill at around 5 gallons. Let's assume 60-cent savings is the extreme, but I 
frequently average a 40-cent sav­ings. That's $2.00 per fill up, and I refuel three times a day, which it comes to $6.00 per 
day. On a two week tour, that's a total savings of $84.00. 

If you actively help track gas prices on the Gas Buddy app, you can become eligible for certain awards. I won a $25 gas 
card, for something I was already doing anyway! Even if you decide not to use an app, bear in mind that when traveling 
on the Interstate, stations next to the off-ramp are frequently 25-30 percent more expensive than those only a mile from 
the highway. 

There was a time when we camped as we traveled, but in our senior years we have become spoiled and insist on a 
decent hotel room. At first, we opted for the cheapest rooms available, at places like Motel 6, but eventually we 
found a way to stay at much nicer digs, without spending more. The trick is to sign up for every rewards card offered 
by big hotel chains. 

I have used them all, and my favorites are Choice Privileges (11 different chains), Best Western Rewards and Total 
Rewards (Harrah's, Caesar's, Harvey's). Seem like a small thing? Membership is free of charge, and they all offer at 
least one free night for every five to seven nights booked. But, it gets much better than that. Every summer, each pro-
gram offers special incentives. 

Details vary by chain and year, but payoffs include things like a free room every third night or a $50 pre-paid Visa 
card for every second consecutive night at the same chain. This summer we scored $300 in prepaid Visa cards, six free 
nights at very nice hotels and over $200 in free meals. Sure, we paid more for the rooms up front than we would have at 
cheap motels, but after factoring in every expense at the end of the trip, it was cheaper to stay at nicer hotels. 

THERE ARE OTHER  things we do to save money, like splitting meals, seeking early-bird or senior specials at restaurants, 
eating free breakfasts offered at hotels and even staying with friends who might live in the area (we always reciprocate if 
they come to California). Seem like a small thing? On average, we can travel quite comfortably on less than $200 per day. 
In fact, we've made a game of it and set a personal record last year, riding for 62 days at a cost of $10,500. That's $169.35 
per day for hotels, fuel, meals and laundry. 

We're cheap, we're proud of it and it's no small thing! MCN  

By Fred Rau PATCH  

CONTACT  

Hereôs an article from a few years ago, from the pages of Motorcycle Consumer News. 

Fred is quite the accomplished tour rider. Check out his site: https://www.fredrau.com/ 

https://www.fredrau.com/

